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Name of Club:  Prepared by:  

Email: Phone: 
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GFWC SPECIAL PROGRAM Number of 

  Projects 
Volunteer 
    Hours 

  Dollars 
   Donated 

   In-kind 
Donations 

ADVOCATES FOR CHILDREN     
 

PLEASE DESCRIBE UP TO 4 OF YOUR BEST PROJECTS ON THIS AND ONE OTHER PAGE. 

Email this form to HQSecretary@gfwcma.org (Verification email will follow receipt of reports within 48 hrs.) 
Or Mail to GFWC MA Headquarters, PO Box 679, Sudbury, MA 01776   

 

Mark with an *(asterisk) any project/s that supported a GFWC Affiliate ~ look on website for Affiliate list.   
   

Example format: (This may be deleted when you fill out form) 
*Dime Toss for March of Dimes ~ 22 members, 2 hours, $25 donated, $28 in-kind donation 

At the March meeting of the GFWC Crowley Club of Cambridge the Advocates for Children chairman introduced a game 

called “Dime Toss” to raise funds for the March of Dimes. Members were asked to bring dimes to the meeting.  Two 

miniature Irish pots of gold were set up, the chairman drew numbers from 1 to 38, members divided into two teams 

and each team took turns according to their number trying to throw their dimes into their team’s pot. Everyone who 

participated won a golden coin, club decided prior to the meeting they would match up to $25 along with the dimes 

members donated to the March of Dimes.  
 

 

Reports are due by January 31   
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